
25th January, 2019 

Visit of Mr. Luca Santilli, Executive Director, Development (ITF) 

The Pakistan Tennis Federation (PTF) is pleased to inform that Mr. Luca Santilli, Executive 

Director; Development International Tennis Federation (ITF) visited Islamabad from 24th to 

26th January, 2019. 

During his visit, Mr. Santilli, along with Mr. Salim Saifullah Khan, President PTF and the PTF 

Management inaugurated the National Training Centre (NTC) and the recently developed 

synthetic courts at the PTF Complex on 25th January, 2019. He also witnessed the proceedings 

of the Play Tennis coaching course and also delivered a brief speech to the course participants 

about coaching and development.  

After the inauguration ceremony, the ITF Official also attended a press briefing. While speaking 

to the media personnel, he appreciated the efforts of the PTF for establishing a world class 

tennis facility at the complex and revival of International tennis in Pakistan in the form of Davis 

Cup, ITF Futures and ITF Juniors events. The President PTF thanked Mr. Santilli for visiting 

Pakistan despite his various commitments and appreciated the role of ITF for supporting the 

PTF in its endeavors. The ITF official also planted a sapling at the PTF Complex premises. 

 

 

   


